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Home telemonitoring services 

Effective for dates of service February 1, 2012 and after Blue Plus will no longer cover home telemonitoring 
services provided to SecureBlueSM (HMO SNP) or Minnesota Senior Care Plus (MSC+) members. 
Telemonitoring is not an eligible benefit under the medical or waiver benefits. Blue Plus has historically 
covered this service as an educational tool under the Blue Plus disease management program.  

Any members that are currently receiving home telemonitoring services have been identified. Members will 
receive a Denial, Termination, Reduction (DTR) notice from Blue Plus. Services will terminate effective 
January 31, 2012.   

Disease management services  

Members needing disease management services may be referred by contacting Integrated Health Management 
- Government Programs at (651) 662-5540 or 1-800-711-9868.   

 

 
 
 

 

             
 


